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2021 CLASS GIFT FOR TEACHER
[insert date] 2021
Dear Parents of Class [insert class],

It is hard to believe that the 2021 school year is almost over.

We have been asked by many of the parents in our grade/year level about a combined class gift for our teacher [insert teacher/s name/s].

As the Class Representatives, we are happy to organise this.  If you wish to participate and contribute, please forward your contribution to myself [insert name/s] by [insert date].

We ask that this money be placed in an envelope with my/our name and your child’s name and grade clearly written on the front.  There will be a box in the Office for all envelopes.

Please do not send any money with your child for safety reasons.

Many thanks,

[insert class rep/s name/s]
